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Potential Redundancy with Existing Programs: 

Oregon currently operates various programs targeting community violence through 

different agencies and organizations. Introducing a new grant program could lead to 

overlapping efforts and administrative inefficiencies, diverting resources from 

existing, potentially more effective initiatives. 


